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Comments: Raising the decibel limit to 97 is a step in the right direction.  It would bring the Oregon Dunes

Recreation Area more in line with the rest of the off-road areas.  It will not make the riding area any louder but will

make law enforcements job easier by not having to issue warnings or citations for people who are over the

current limit for the 2 areas but inline with the rest of the state and allow them to focus on more important things

or people who are way over the limits. 


